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License: 40-02331 -19 
Docket: 030-15186 

Control: 589858 

Per your letter dated January 5, 2015 for your license, the items listed on Page 2 are 
deficiencies which require your response. Please respond to this e-mail by March 29. You 
may respond by e-mail in pdf format if you'd like. My email address is 
michelle.hammond@nrc.gov. Our fax number is (817) 200-1188. When responding to this 
e-mail , please include the license, docket and control numbers located at the top of this page. 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, assistance, and prompt response in this matter. 

IRA/ 
Michelle M. Hammond, M.Sc. 
Health Physicist 



O'Kelley -2-

1. Please provide Radiation Safety Officer and HazMat training certification for the 
proposed RSO. 

2. Please provide any additional experience and/or training the proposed RSO has 
using the Cs-137 (sealed sources) calibrator. 

3. Please provide a Delegation of Authority including the signature of the proposed 
RSO and the RSO's "stop work authority" in the event of unsafe practice(s). 

4. Please confirm the contact e-mail and phone number of the proposed RSO and 
indicate if the proposed RSO is located onsite at the University campus. 


